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Dear All, 

 

We would like to thank you on behalf of the School Council for coming to Ysgol Gymraeg to help us celebrate 

a very special occasion - the school’s 73
rd

 birthday. We had a busy and fun-filled day looking back over the 

school’s early years and appreciating the importance of that very first day back in 1939.  

 

 

The four of us were very pleased to see the plaque at the site of Ysgol Gymraeg’s first home on Llanbadarn 

Road being unveiled, and enjoyed celebrating the Urdd’s Red, White and Green Day on the same day. It was 

also a pleasure to be members of the school choir who performed for you here in the school hall.  

 

 

Thank-you very much once again, 

 

 

Robert Gorman 

Gwenllian Thomas 

Dylan Skym 

Sara Fflur Griffiths 

Year 6 School Council Members 

 

 

  


